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The World Service Conference that ended on Friday April 27, 
1984, adopted several motions concerning a future publication 
of the N.A. Way Magazine. One of those actions was to approve 
a proposal sent to the Fellowship as part of the "Conference" 
approval material proposed by the World Service Office. 
A copy of that proposal is included with this letter for 
your review. A copy of the appropriate pages from the 
Conference Minutes which reflect these approvals are also 
included. 

In reading the magazine policy you will discover on page 3 
the beginning explains, for A REVIEW PANEL. Paragraph 3 
of this section indicates thai 1/3 of the review panel is 
to be composed of representatives (the language used is 
editor, however, that may not be a universally used term). 
The procedure outline includes a schedule and a requirement 
for prior registration and publication of certain data. 
The language used cannot at this time be complete with struc­
ture sence of its use, never-the-less, it is important that 
this 1/3 of the review panel be created and begin to function. 
Unfortunately, whomever wrote this proposed policy did not 
discuss-either the willingness of Newsletter Editors to 
perform this service or the amount of time that may be 
required. Even though I have no answers to those 2 questions 
I am instructed to proceed with them. The purpose of this 
letter is to allert each Newsletter to the action of the 
Conference to adopt a policy and to advise that I must if 
possible begin to have the review panel function. Your 
assistance in this matter will be greatly appreciated. I 

;19 appreciate our response to the following pro�

1. That all Newsletter publications would select a curren
or previous editor (or some other such individual heavily
involved in the publication) be assigned by the Newsletter
to serve as a member of the review panel. Those members of
the review panel would be selected at random into three teams,
each team would represent one of the review panel memberships
assigned to the Newsletter editors in the policy. In this way,
the spirit and intention of the policy can be implemented
without having to comply with the deadline requirements
shown in the policy.




